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The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve Weaver and Tidwell, LLP, to perform the 
annual external financial audit services for the 2024-2025 fiscal year as outlined in the engagement letter. 

Weaver and Tidwell is a well-known and reputable firm that has an extensive history as a governmental audit firm.  
They specialize in education audits, and they currently provide audit services for 50+ public and charter schools, 
including the five largest districts within the state.  
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